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Hello football parents!  
 
While it might seem early to start thinking about next season, the Gridiron Club is hard at 
work year round to ensure that our players have all they need for a successful season. 
As any of you already know, the North Attleboro High School football team relies heavily 
on fundraising and donations.  
 
The program receives limited funds from the school. Further, the proceeds all the money 
raised from game ticket sales goes to the school not the team. It's a real challenge year 
after year to raise the money that is needed to support the team. We always welcome 
any donation. Please spread the word. 
 
Here are some important upcoming dates of note: 
 
MAY  
May 9   - Dominos Pizza Night - Don't cook tonight order pizza from Dominos and help  
               support your team (order between 4-9pm 699-0500  & mention the team) 
May 20 - Highlight Film Night - Players will meet in cafeteria for pizza. Parents will join 
the players in the auditorium at 7:00 to relive the 2006 season (a surprise speaker is 
scheduled to appear.) 
 
LOOK WHATS COMING UP 
 
The ever-popular Gold Cards will be coming home soon with your player. It is 
not mandatory that each player sells them, but if they do, $5 dollars from the sale 
of each card will be deducted from the player’s camp fee. 
 
SAVE THE DATE - SEPTEMBER 29, 2007  
 
The Gridiron will be holding its first-ever Comedy Night. This will be a great way for new 
and old football parents to meet and get together just as the new season is getting 
underway. It will be held at Plainridge Racecourse in Plainville. Dinner will be served and 
Mike Petit will perform comedy. There will be raffles, a live auction and a DJ. This will be 
a great night that will benefit our boys! Hope to see everyone there, and bring some 
friends. Tickets are $25 and will be available at the parents’ night held in August. 
 



SAVE YOUR BOTTLES: You can help send the boys to camp by saving your bottles 
and cans and bringing them to the big bin behind the high school 
 
NEW FOR 2007 – INDIVIDUALIZED PLAYER MESSAGES 
How would you like to send a good luck message to your player? Just fill out the coupon 
below and mail it along with your check for $25 and your business card size ad will 
appear in the 2007 football program. You can fill out the information in the coupon and 
we will type up your ad or you can fill out the coupon and hand write a business card 
size ad to submit to the program. Make checks out to : Monday Night Gridiron Club 
 
 
Name:                                                                  Phone Number: 
 
Message:___________________________________________________________ 
               
___________________________________________________________________ 
               
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Please provide your parents’ email address so that we can keep you informed on 
 
upcoming events:_____________________________________ 
 
      


